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I fully support passing SB-2137. The amount of time money and energy wasted on CWD is becoming an insult to all taxpayers and citizens of ND. Considering only 1 deer has died from CWD in the last 50 years and there is little to no evidence of bait spreading cwd, banning it for hunting purposes only is nothing more than a government control attempt in the private property of the citizens of ND. We watch as thousands of deer perish every year in ND due to harsh winters and EHD yet nothing is done about either by our wildlife officials yet they aim to restrict what private citizens can do on their own property. Please recommend a do-pass for SB-2137. Thank you

Jeremy Dinius.


